Dear Sirs,

I wish to offer a viable alternative to the gutter filth and amoral behaviour that our commercial TV stations push onto, simply, turn OFF this affront to normal Christian values that this country pretends to espouse as free speech. The ultimate responsibilities for this erosion in our values lies squarely with the editors and station directors, not you or I as the mealy mouthed liberals suggest.

The ABC is essentially free of most of this filth and I strongly suggest that the rest of the commercial broadcasters adopt their values. Rejection of soft porn ads by the commercials is within the station director's powers and other advertisers would gladly step in with acceptable ads when the offenders are offed after a few warnings. It is simply not acceptable, ever.

I don't expect this e-mail to survive more than a few seconds when you have read same, but at least I have had my say.

I challenge you to do the right things by all Australians and stop the porn.

Gordon Kelly